
 

PERRY 

RESIDENTS 
The Town has created a Broadband Committee 

to explore our internet options 

We need YOUR HELP 

Attend the 

Town Meeting 

at the Perry 

School on 

October 23, 

2023 at 6:00 

PM 

51 Percent of Perry Is Not Served With 

High Speed Internet 
 

Support The Perry High Speed 

Broadband Committee Endeavour To 

Research Faster Internet Options 

 
 

Committee Members will discuss a course of 

action to explore our internet options for the 

51% that is unserved.  

 

 

 

We Look Forward to Your Feedback and Participation 

During the Meeting.  

 
 

 

 


